L ANTHONYECKELBERRY

October 27, 2004
RE: John Murawski
To Whom It May Concern:

As an architect, I have worked with John for a number of
years on project with Cal-Asia and when he was working in
another contracting firm.

I have found him to be consistently a pleasure to work with
and very professional in contracting work.

He takes care in the bidding phase to see what may cost the
client extra down the line, and when we are under
construction he makes sure issues that come up are taken
care of in a real team spirit. The projects his firm takes on
end up built as intended by the design.

I heartily recommend John Murawski and his company. Please
feel free to call me with any questions.

Sincerely,

A.

Anthony Eckelberry
Architect

J—

architectural design studio inc®@ 4535 gainsborough avenue
jos angeles 90027

tel: 323 / 661-0895
fax: 661-1493





